
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Face to Face Learning Conferences 

Face-to-Face Learning Conferences have been scheduled for this Friday, March 31. The Learning 
Conferences are designed to provide feedback to students and families regarding their son’s learning 
throughout term one. 

In 2021, we surveyed parents about our approach to Learning Conferences and received overwhelmingly 
positive feedback. Parents appreciated the convenience of meeting with their son's teachers in person, 
rather than via an online conference. By scheduling the Conferences throughout the day, we are also able 
to provide more timeslots for parents to attend these meetings. 

There will be no lessons scheduled for the day and students are not required to attend school. This allows 
teachers to be available to meet with students and their parents. Our student leaders will be on hand to 
greet parents and answer any questions they may have. 

I have attached a copy of the room layout indicating where each teacher is located, and I encourage 
families to save a copy of this on their phone for the day. 

We will be seeking feedback from parents once again next week regarding the format of the Conferences 
and we encourage families to complete this online survey to assist us with future planning. 

All students will have their Term one report uploaded to the College Portal next week which will provide 
further feedback. Any parents who were unable to make a booking who wish to be provided with 
additional feedback after receiving this report are encouraged to contact their son’s teachers via email at 
the commencement of next term. 

Kind regards 

Mr Mark Bonnici 
College Principal 

 

Click Here for Room Layout 

https://www.stedwards.nsw.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-Student-Led-Conference-Information-for-Parents.pdf

